Introducing the New College Buck: The Hessling Award
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This new college buck is to commemorate and recognize the vast efforts contributed by Mrs. Theresa
Hessling. Her work ethic and service she provides to the students of Harbor Beach Community Schools is
irreplaceable and priceless.

How does the Hessling Award work?

Each month, teachers can award the Hessling Award College Buck to one student who went above and
beyond that month. The Hessling Award is an incentive to congratulate students on their hard work and
to recognize them.

FAQs:

How often should | (the teacher) award the Hessling Award?
Once per month to an exemplary student.

Who can receive the Hessling Award?

Any student the teacher feels went above and beyond in the classroom. Students can receive multiple
Hessling Awards in a year, at the discretion of the teacher.

What are the perks for receiving the Hessling Award?

Student recipients will receive a certificate of congratulations and a Hessling Buck worth 5x that of 1
college buck.

When should | award the Hessling Award?

The Hessling Award should be awarded on College Day (April 26 & May 31 next two College Days) each
month.



